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 Dear  Mr. Bill Hedley, President FEPA 
  Mr. Igor Pirc, Secretary FEPA 

 

  
 Dear FEPA colleagues, 
 
 This year, in May, in Timişoara we celebrate ”100th anniversary of the 
establishment of the first Canine Association in Romania” (the Society of Police Dogs for 
Romania). On this occasion, the Romanian Philatelic Federation, through the Association of 
Philatelists from Timisoara, intends to organize together with the Canine Association of Timiş 
County a national philatelic exhibition with international participation - "CANNIS 2022" within 
the exhibition "Nature 2022", which will renew the thread of 40 previous editions.  
 But as it is never good to make plans, given the intentions of participation from all over 
the country, we expanded the field of the exhibition, joining ”CANNIS” with a general 
exhibition "TimFilEx". 
 Along with the Romanian philatelists, the Romanian Canine Association, the West 
University of Timişoara, the Timişoara Polytechnic University and the Timiş County Council 
also joined the event. 
 The philatelic exhibition will take place between May 6 and 8, 2022. 
 We have 110 exhibits registered from Romania, Bulgaria, Hungary, Serbia, Germany, 
France, Italy, USA, on a number of 320 panel faces. It will truly be a royal philatelic event, 
where you will be able to admire exhibits of a certain value, internationally recognized. 
 On Friday, May 6, 2022, at 17:00, the opening will take place at the West University of 
Timişoara. On Saturday, May 7, 2022, between 8:00 and 12:00, the Collectors' Fair will take 
place also at the West University. 
 The ”Cannis” section will be mounted in the exhibition hall of the Village Museum in 
the Green Forest. An interesting Dog Show will take place at the same location, with over 
600 participants (600 dogs + 1000 owners). 
 A Romfilatelia stand will be opened at the two locations, from where it will be possible 
to purchase all the postal items made for the Cannis Exhibition. The two special cancels that 
will be applied on May 6 and 7 will also be available. 
 
 Marius Muntean,  
 President of the Timisoara Philatelic Association 
  
 Victor Iordache,  
 Interimar President    
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